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This is a common sense measure to get children the items needed to have access to 

sound. We would t deprive a diabetic if insulin being covered so why would we deny 

coverage for a child to have properly fitted ear molds to hear? Children need all of the 

equipment and appointments to have access to language and without the coverage it 

becomes cost prohibitive to so many families. Please make sure this bill to hold 

insurance companies accountable goes through.  


